

## PTA Newsletter 2/16/22

## Message from Fairview PTA - February 16, 2022



### **Fairview PTA Newsletter**

Dear Parents and Guardians,

#### Stress-free fundraising:

Thank you to all that participated in our PTA Benefit Night at Noodles & Company, last Thursday!

# Valentine's Day Party:

Thank you to our Room Parents/Guardians who worked together to prepare fun activities and games for all Kindergarten through 4th grade classroom Valentine's Day Parties and for making sure our teachers had all the necessary supplies to help create a fun and memorable day!

## 2022 Fairview South Bookfair:

Families, as well as the Fairview community, will be able to take full advantage of the Bookfair through the Scholastic website until Sunday, February 27th.

**Please note**: Books usually ship to homes in 2-3 weeks. All proceeds will go directly to the Fairview South library.

Bookfair Website: Click here to shop!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact kbastian@fairview72.com

#### **Niles Township Community Clothing Closet Event:**

Thank you to all the families who were able to donate to our first ever clothing drive. It was a success!

If anyone still has clothing items they would like to donate, please consider taking them directly to the Niles Township Community Clothing Closet, located at 5201 Galitz Drive (St. Paul Lutheran Church). Donations can be left by the back door of the school building at any time, day, or night. The drop off doors are protected from the weather by an overhang. They appreciate any donations.

We feel honored to be part of a community that can come together and help our fellow community members in need. If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com

# 7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.